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HOUSTON HOSPCE WELCOMES NEW BOARD MEMBERS
Houston Hospice welcomed three new members to their Board of Directors at the Annual meeting of the Directors on March 26, 2014. The new members are James A. Reeder, Jr., Judson W. Robinson, III and Arthur L. Smith, CFA.

Jim Reeder is the Leader of Vinson & Elkins’ Antitrust Practice Group. Although his extensive antitrust practice extends to many industries, including commercial aviation, energy and entertainment, he also has experience in the healthcare and chemical industries. He earned his J.D. at The University of Texas School of Law. Reeder has served on the Advisory Board of Teach for America; on the Board of Directors at The Jung Center of Houston; and the Boards of Trustees at the Legacy Community Health System and the San Jacinto Museum of History Association.

Judson Robinson is the President& CEO of the Houston Area Urban League. Prior to joining the League, Robinson served as Deputy Commissioner for Sylvia Garcia and served on the Houston City Council. He is involved with the Houston Wellness Association, Mental Health of America of Houston and the Uptown Redevelopment Authority.

Art Smith is President and Managing Member of Triple Double Advisors, LLC, an investment advisory firm focused on the energy industry. He is the former Chairman and CEO of John S. Herold, Inc., the Norwalk and Houston-based petroleum research and consulting firm. Smith serves on the Board of Directors of PAA Natural Gas Storage, L.P. and Pioneer Southwest Energy Partners, L.P. He has served on the board of Dress for Success Houston and is active with the Nicholas School of the Environment at Duke University.

Founded in 1980, Houston Hospice has evolved from an alternative, grass roots concept to a leader in hospice care for people of all ages and walks of life. Houston's oldest, largest, independent hospice, is a 501 (c) (3) organization that is community-based, community-supported and not for profit. Thanks to the support of corporate and private sponsors, Houston Hospice serves Texans from all socio-economic groups irrespective of a person's ethnicity, beliefs or ability to pay. Hospice care is provided in-home and in residential facilities throughout Harris, Waller, Fort Bend, Montgomery, Wharton, Matagorda, Austin, Colorado, Brazoria and Jackson Counties. In-patient and respite care is provided through the Margaret Cullen Marshall Hospice Care Center located in the Texas Medical Center.






